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I absolutely oppose HB 3075. This is an outright attack on women. Especially those 

who are victims of domestic violence. HB 3075 is written in such a manner to 

criminalize law abiding citizens, while doing ZERO to address the real problems of 

gun violence. Gang members and criminals don't aquire their guns legally in the first 

place.  


